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17th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be having the photographers in school on Friday 24th June to take individual photos 
of all children in school and a class photo of our Year 6 children. 
 
All children will need to be wearing full school uniform including long hair tied back. Siblings 
photographs will be taken during the day. 
 
If you have a younger child who does not attend our school there will be an opportunity for 
them to have their photo taken with their brothers or sisters who attend our school.  This 
will take place from 8am in the upper hall. Photos will be taken on a first come first served 
basis.   
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Mrs Baxter 
Head of School 


